Visit of the Director of Carlos III Health Institute, Dr Marina Pollán, to CNIC

12/04/2024

Published on CNIC	(nttps://www.cnic	.es)	

The Director of Carlos III Health Institute, Dr Marina Pollán, visited CNIC along with Agustín González, Subdirector General of networks and research centres that cooperate with the Carlos III Health Institute. During her visit, Dr Pollán held a meeting with Dr Valentín Fuster, Director General of CNIC; Alberto Sanz, Managing Director of CNIC; Dr Borja Ibáñez, CNIC Scientific Director and Clinical Research Director; Dr Vicente Andrés, CNIC Director of Basic Research, and Icíar Areilza, General Secretary of the Fundación Pro CNIC.

Source

URL:https://www.cnic.es/en/noticias/visit-director-carlos-iii-health-institute-dr-marina-pollan-cnic